
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

January 30, 1979 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
910 Sixteenth Street, N.W. 
Suite 600 
Washington, D. C. 20006 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is in response to the administrative appeal of your client, Harold Weisberg, from denial of access to records concerning him by the Washington field division. 

We have agreed with the Office of Privacy and Information Appeals, U. S. Department of Justice, to 
make the additional release of information contained in the attached records. 

Sincerely yours, 

1/-  
I bpi., 

Thomas H. Bresson, Acting Chief 
Freedom of Information- 
Privacy Acts Branch 

Records Management Division 

Enclosure 


